

Senator Terry Gipson, Fighting to make NYS a more affordable place to live!

TERRY GIPSON June 4, 2014



Thank you to Hudson River Housing, Inc. for having me speak at their annual meeting this afternoon about how we need to continue to fight to make New York a more affordable place to live, and the need for not just jobs, but good paying jobs, that allow people to raise families and live a quality life in our community. I also want to thank them again for their work helping veterans, and for being part of my Veterans and Families Fair.